
E 
NOVEMBER 15.2010 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

PU.BLIC SERVICE 
CQM M ISS ION 

Dear Sir: 

As a long-time resident in the Hillridge Sub-division, I am most disturbed by the proposed sewer rate 
increase of 34.7% and, therefore, request the opportunity to intenrene. I am most concern about the 
basis for such an increase. There is no noticeable proposed increase in services or performance 
capability of the facilities. Perhaps an audit of the Facilities for the past ten years ought to be the 
starting point before any rate increase is considered. I'm not certain that fees currently being paid by 
each of us are properly managed and used for purposes intended. We have never received any reports 
from the Hillridge Facilities, Inc., indicating how the fees paid were being used so, why would we accept 
an increase? 

ix years) Hillridge resident 


